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NEWS RELEASE 

 

NORTHERN URANIUM ANNOUNCES CHANGES TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

Kelowna, British Columbia – October 18, 2016 – Northern Uranium Corp. (TSXV:  UNO) 

(the “Company”) is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. Vern Frolick and Mr. David 

Cowan to the board of directors of the Company.  Mr. Frolick is a Crown Counsel with the 

Attorney General of British Columbia and also serves as a director of Cantex Mine Development 

Corp. (TSXV:  CD).  Mr. Cowan is a partner with the law firm McMillan LLP and practices in 

the area of securities and corporate finance.  He serves as a director of a number of public 

companies. 

The Company also announces that Mr. Lorie Waisberg has resigned as a director due to other 

business interests.  The Company wishes to thank Mr. Waisberg for his service. 

For further information please contact:  

Chad Ulansky  

CUlansky@metalexventures.ca  

Telephone: 250-448-4110  

 

 

 

 

 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 

TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this press release. 


